GLENIFFER HIGH SCHOOL Amochrie Road Paisley PA2 0AG

Tel: 0300 300 1313

Email address: glenifferhighenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

Website: www.glenifferhigh.renfrewshire.sch.uk

Council
Children's Services

Head Teacher: Lisa Chalmers

Our Ref:

Date: May 2022

S6 Leavers' Dance - 9th June 2022- Dalmeny Park Hotel

Dear Parent / Carer,

We are in the final stages of organisation for our S6 Leavers' Dance.

Pupils who are eligible to attend have been contacted regarding payment arrangements. The cost of the ticket is £35 per person; this must be paid via Parent Pay. The payment is due by close of school Monday 23rd May to allow us to confirm numbers with the hotel. We cannot accept any late payment. (Please contact Pamela Cameron in our school office if you need any assistance with this). Particular dietary requirements should be forwarded to the Student Leader team.

On the evening, we will meet at the school for 6.00pm. We look forward to welcoming you along. This will allow time to take photographs, have a group photograph taken and ensure that all guests are on the coaches in time to leave at 6.30pm. All S6 pupils must travel to the event by coach.

If your child requires transport back to the school at the end of the event, please email me by close of school Monday 23rd May to request this transport. evelyn.feggans@renfrewshire.school

We are looking forward to the event. I must stress to all participants that everyone must conduct themselves in an appropriate manner on the evening, allowing everyone to enjoy the event.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any additional information.

Best wishes,

Miss Evelyn Feggans

Depute Head Teacher









